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MRK TO REOPEN

MRK is set to open back up and we are thrilled to be cooking tasty meals for you

again!

Our team has been practicing our social distancing and hygiene procedures more than ever!
There are some important changes to remember for Term 2 in MRK.
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The MRK Cafeteria will open for students and staff from Monday 11 May, Week 3. For the first two
weeks, this will be via online recess and lunch orders to assist with limiting food handling, student
movements and cash handling. Please ensure you have placed your orders online via
MunchMonitor by 8am on any given day.

We are looking forward to serving you up some tasty and healthy meals.

Mrs Hanan Longbottom
Canteen Manager
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